
  
 
 BID OPENING 
 MINUTES 
 December 13, 2023 

4:00 P.M. 
 

Present: Brent Morelock, Procurement Manager; Olivia Nickens, Procurement Specialist; 
David Harris, Engineering  
 
The Bid Opening was held in the Conference Room 436, 4th Floor, City Hall. 

 
The Procurement Manager opened with the following bids: 

 
New Recycling Facility – 300 W. Industry Dr. 

Vendor: Lump Sum: 
Quesenberry’s Construction $775,690.00 

GRC Civil Services, Inc. $486,684.00 
 
 

The submitted bids will be evaluated and a recommendation made at a later date. 


